
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 10th July, 4VW will be holding a guitar concert at Sharmans Cross which parents 

are invited to attend. It will showcase some of the pieces of music the children have been 

working on in their music lessons throughout the year. The guitar concert will start at 

approximately 2.10pm and last for about half an hour. This will mean the children can be 

picked up from school at the normal time on this day.  

 

Please indicate on the slip below if you would like to come and how many people would like 

to attend. This is just to give us an idea of how many chairs we will need to put out.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Miss White  

 

 

 

 

 

Guitar Concert 

 

Name of child _______________________  Class:__________________ 

 

I would like to attend the clarinet and strings concert on Friday 10th July and I would like 

___ seats reserved.  

 

 

Signed: ___________________    Date:__________________ 

  


